
TESTIMONY IN FAVOR OF SENATE BILL 624 

Assisted Living Programs - Assisted Living Referrals - Requirements and 

Prohibitions 

As an advocate for seniors and people with disabilities, I was very pleased to see 

this bill. 

Assisted living programs have not been revisited for a number of years. This bill 

will update certain much needed requirements for the facilities.  

Please give this Bill a favorable vote so future problems can be averted. 

Thank you. 

Beth Wiseman  

1216 Glenback Avenue 

Pikesville, Maryland 21208 

410-484-6866 

 


